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Date: Saturday, March 23, 2019 10:49:29 AM

To whom it may concern,
 
The change in HB 2577 clarifies the original intent of a key provision in HB 2760. I hope you
will pass this requested change, as it makes sense from a fairness standpoint. Please move HB
2577 to the House floor with a “Do Pass” recommendation.
 
Thank you,
Cindy Land
Eugene, OR

mailto:cindyland2010@gmail.com
mailto:HAGLU.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

